CORRESPONDENCE
2/15/2019
DOCUMENT NO. 00909-2019

Nickalus Holmes

From: Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Thursday, February 14, 2019 5:15 PM

To: 'GERALD MILES'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Docket 20190038| Comments from a Panhandle resident and Gulf Power consumer

Good Afternoon Mr. Miles,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20190038-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Thank you!
Sincerely,

Nickalus Holmes

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
nholmes@psc.state.fl.us

(850) 413-6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media
upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: AARP [mailto:aarpwebact@action.aarp.org]

Sent: Thursday, February 14, 2019 4:43 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Docket 20190038 | Comments from a Panhandle resident and Gulf Power consumer

Feb 14, 2019

Public Service Commission PSC PSC
FL

Dear Public Service Commission PSC,

As a Floridian age 72, my family is coping with rising healthcare, auto
insurance, housing insurance and rising food costs with minimal
increases in fixed income. Every year we lose more and more of our
income to the mandatory cost of living expenses, and they are NOT small
increases. An increase on our monthly power bill adds up for people,

like myself, who are on a fixed income.



Increasing our rates will only make it harder for people to afford
daily living necessities.

Florida Power and Light who purchased Gulf Power bragged that they
would reduce Florida power rates. Now, the first action they take is
to ask for an increase.

Respectfully request their request for an increase be denied.

Gerald D. Miles
1420 Cacao Ln
Pensacola, Fl 32507

Sincerely,

Mr. GERALD MILES
1420 CACAO LANE
PENSACOLA, FL 32507
(850) 712-1687
ggmiles@cox.net






